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Brexit Update 

 

Purpose of report  

  

For discussion and direction. 

 

Summary 

 

At the last meeting of the LGA Leadership Board and LGA Executive there was a full report 
on the impact of Brexit on local government.  

 
The Government and Parliament and the EU is about to debate the detail of any exit deal.  In 
order for the Board to consider the latest information and the impact on local government, 
there will be an oral report at the meeting. 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

 

That the LGA Leadership Board notes the update.  

 

Action 

 

Officers to progress in line with Members’ steer.  

 

 
 
 
Contact officer:   Ian Hughes 

Position: Head of Policy 

Phone no: 020 7664 3101 

E-mail: ian.hughes@local.gov.uk  
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